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Dear Students, Staff and Parents: 

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! Our commitment at BridgePrep Academy 

InterAmerican  is to provide a safe and intellectually challenging environment that will 

empower students to become innovative thinkers, creative problem solvers and inspired 

learners prepared to thrive in the twenty-first century. 

High standards and expectations for each student regarding academic performance, co-

curricular participation, and responsible citizenship are the foundation of our school. It is 

with pride that we hold these high standards and ask each of our students to commit to 

maintaining the extraordinary record of achievement and contribution that has been the 

legacy of BridgePrep Academy InterAmerican students. It is the contribution of our 

students to our school community that makes BridgePrep Academy InterAmerican an 

exceptional learning community. Full participation in academic and co-curricular 

programs and a willingness to act responsibly as an individual within our educational 

environment are the factors that enable all to have a successful and enjoyable year. 

While academic excellence is our major thrust, the school is also devoted to 

preparing the students for life, groom them to face the challenges of tomorrow, and 

encourage them to be socially relevant. We constantly endeavor to always live up to 

this ideology and inculcate this into everything we do, with the aim that we will be 

able to ensure that the children grow to their full potential, while constantly being 

groomed to lead as men and women competent to bear responsibility in all walks of 

life. The parents are the most strengthening power in molding the future of 

children. Their consistent support empowers us to do more and more.  

In conclusion, I wish you all a wonderful school year. If I can be of any assistance, please 

do not hesitate to contact me and know that my door is always open. I can be reached 

at ggonzalez@bridgeprepinteramerican.com. I am honored to serve as your principal. 

Sincerely, 

 

Guillermo M. Gonzalez 

School Principal 
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